MINUTES OF AWJFC ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING
HELD AT BRAMBLETYE HOTEL
27TH JUNE 2018

[bookmark: _GoBack]3.1	Chairmans Report
The Chairman congratulated all teams for a very successful year.  Fundraising had been good and he reported that he was going to have a meeting with individual coaches before the start of next season to ensure that all teams had their houses in order going forward.  He thanked his committee, all volunteers, as without all their hard work and dedication the club would not be in the good state of health that it is today and put out a call to all parents to come and join us as more help is always needed.
3.2	Vote Minutes of Last Meeting
The minutes were proposed by Paul Newman and seconded by Helen Buck
3.3	Election of Officers
The Chairman asked for a show of hands to re-elect the present committee and it was carried unanimously.
3.4	Treasurers Report
Rachel presented a spreadsheet of the annual accounts for the year ended 30th June 2018 which shows that the club is still in a healthy condition.  If anyone would like a copy please contact the Chairman.
3.5	Child Welfare Report
Helen reported that almost all necessary checks were in place for over 40 coaches and parent helpers and that this was ongoing for the new U5 children for next season.  The aim is to have two coaches per team.  She is keen to hold more coaches meetings and will attend as many as possible along with the Chairman.  She also attended a few matches to monitor the respect campaign.
3.6	Vacant positions for the Committee
The Chairman re-iterated the need for volunteers to step forward as it is imperative that some more young blood with new ideas join the committee.
3.7	Any Other Business
The Chairman thanked Ian Shuttleworth (Spooner) for his energies in raising a fair amount of sponsorship for the club.  It was agreed to supply a first aid kit along with cones and balls for the new U5’s players.  It was agreed that a rota would be drawn up for the Sunday morning training at the Rec.
 
